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Another sunny week! 

It has been another warm week in school this week and all of 

our classes have enjoyed making the most of time outside on 

our school field.  We have welcomed our new Reception 

children in to school for their first visits and it has been 

lovely to see so many familiar faces as well as getting to 

know families who are new to our school.   

Our Year 2 children have met their new Junior School 

teachers as part of their transition programme.  We know 

that the children were all very excited to see the teachers 

and have the opportunity to chat to them. 

Free courses available for parents to improve their everyday numeracy skills 

The Multiply scheme is offering parents across Staffordshire the opportunity to learn everyday 

maths skills wherever and whenever they want. 

You’re not alone if the thought of maths makes you anxious; but there’s no such thing as someone 

who can or can’t do maths.  It’s all about confidence.  There are many online and in-person ways of 

learning through the Multiply scheme that can improve your confidence with everyday maths skills, 

at no cost to you. From short sessions focused on skills for work, to help the children, or more 

formal learning to work towards a qualification, it’s all there waiting for you! 

Browse the free numeracy courses available in Staffordshire at https://bit.ly/MultiplyInStaffs or 

go to https://bit.ly/ImproveYourMathsQuiz to find out which areas of maths you might benefit 

from improving on. 
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Argos - Barton Under Needwood - Donation 

We have been very lucky in receiving a large donation from Argos which has enabled us to order 
new play equipment for our playground.  A huge thank you goes out to Argos for their generous 
donation—as you can see the children are enjoying playing with the new equipment. 

 

 



  



  



 

Dates for your Diary  

Lunch menu from Monday 19th of June is Week 3 

 

Thu 29 June - Y2 visit to Tamworth Castle 

Fri 7 July -  Inset Day—school closed to children 

(Staff  JTMAT Training Day) 

Tue 11 July - Y2 music performance pm 

 2MS—1.30 

 2W—2.00 

Wed 19 July  - Y2 Leavers assembly to parents 
2.00pm 

Thu 20 July -  Leavers party 3.30pm—5.00pm 

Fri 21 July -  Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Burton and Mrs Moore 

Lost Property 

We had two pairs of sunglasses left on the field after sports day last week. Please call into the office if you 
think they may be yours. 

Stars of the Week 

 

RC - Charlotte for conquering the trim trail 

RC - Clemmie for being a supportive and encouraging friend 

RT -  Rosco for sitting on the carpet well 

RT - James for following instructions well  

1RS - Felicity for writing a fantastic imaginative story 

1RS - Amber for growing in confidence in English 

1L - Francesca for asking interesting questions in History 

1L  - Ethan for writing an excellent story in English 

2MS - Olivia for an exciting failed project story 

2MS - Penny for always being ready to learn and setting  a good example for others 

2W -  Nancy for always trying her best and for being a positive role model 

2W - Charlotte for her fabulous contributions during whole class reading 

 


